Tuly 88, 2007

Clty of Madison
Director of Inspection Unit
Departiment of Plunning and Devslopment

RE: Letter of Intent for AppHcation for Demolition Permit for buildings at 4216 Jerome Street,
Madison, Wi,

Itis meve appropriate to view this s 3 “deconstruction permit” than to view this letter of
intent as a demoliion peemit raquest for the Jerome Street buildings. The Jerome Street
buildings are not historic dwellinge or in 2 protected historie district.

A datalled and full inventory of the bullding xmt@rlal contents will be providad to the
Inspection Unit with the Recycle 2nd Reuse Plan that will follow this letter within the next few
weeks when sompleted on both building.

The current 1338 square foot single family residential building is believed to have been built
In 1849 and is about 48 years oki. Significant repairs cluding extensive roof, foundation, «
flooring, plumbing, electrical and completa heating wnit replacement are nesded in this
building, The outhullding 1z a detached single car garage in need of signifluant repalr of the
roof and structural elements, (Ploase rafer to Photographs)

It is the {nfent of the proposed Jerome Sreet subdivision development known 2y the Edge of
Madison to deconstruet the current buildings and reuse on site ag much of the sound lumber
building materials recovered in the new construgtion proposed on-gite,

Consideration has bean given to possible relocation of the buildinga on the currens site. Due
to the cwrrent condition of the bulldings if is niut rersonable that immediate reuse of out of
vod¢ copper elegtricul wiring, copper plumblng, and a steel and cast ol fived furnaoe system
ba considered. These itams, and others, will berecyclad for the recoverable niaterisls

bresent in aach itemn. Doors, windows snd working figtures will likely be donatad ta any ofa

variety of sources for renss such an Re-Store in Madison,

Off-Bite and onsite rmoving and relocation of the bulidings iz limited, and M3y b impossible, '

due to obstructions in the rosdway and oveihaad the roadway. Considering the sigmificant
rapairs and struotoral reconstroetion neednd on these bulldings they would not by safe to
move i thelr current sondition.

Engineeting developed and s coordinating the installation of nevy sanitary and sewer with
axtansive street, curb, gutter and stdewalk construction, My Jerome Btreot property borders
both streats and the approximately 380,000 in assessments for these clty improvements has
forced this proposed subdivision developmant of the 1.2 acre site.

grant my request for a daconstruction to reconstruction demolition perrit for the Edga of
Madieon subdivision at 4318 Jerome Bireet, Madison, Wisconsin,
Thank you for your consideration of this letter and the attachments,
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3800 Tura Rd, Madison, W1 83568




